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56 CHANTER STREET
PO BOX 137, BERRIGAN, NSW 2712

TELEPHONE: (03) 5888 5100 FACSIMILE: (03) 5885 2092
Email: mail@berriganshire.nsw.gpv.au
www.berriganshire.nsw.gov.au

12 November 2015

Department of Planning and Environment
PO Box 58
DUBBO NSW 2830

Dear Sir/fMadam

Please find enclosed two copies of an application for a gateway determination of a Planning
Proposal.

An electronic copy of the documentation was emailed to the Western Region Office on 12
November 2015.

Should you require further information please do not hesitate to contact myself or Council's

Town Planner, Mr Camillus O’Kane,on the above number.

Yours faithfully

=

Laurie Stevens
Development Manager

encl.



